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Some kiddos don't have the privilege of walking door to door, donning a pirate getup and munching on candy corn this Halloween. For the
patients of Phoenix Children’s Hospital, show them that they are on your mind by sending a free Halloween e-card.

The process is simple: Visit PCHHalloween.org to select your Halloween message and design (a cute ghost, a witch or skeleton). Enter your
name and email address, and the staff at Phoenix Children’s Hospital will deliver your Halloween card to kids at the Hospital on Halloween, Oct.
31.
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